
The first Webinar of Ufuk Turu (Horizon Tour): The Art of

Leadership

Within the scope of the Regional Specialization Program, "Horizon Tour" seminars were held for the

students who gained the right to pass to the second level. The first of the webinars was held on Zoom on

December 26, on the subject of “The Art of Leadership” with the expression of Dr. Mustafa ÖZEL.


